
New Library Facility - Electronic Locker (07/03/2012)

Dear All,

In order to enhance the Library’s reader services, we are pleased to inform you that a new electronic locker
has been installed on the ground floor of our Library. You are welcome to try and make good use of it for
storing your personal belongings.

Kindly be reminded that all lockers in the Library must be cleared out before 12:00 midnight every day.

For any enquiry, please feel free to contact the Library's circulation counter by calling 83978160 during
office hours. Thank you!

Regards,
UM Library


